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BRIDGE AUTHORITY REMINDS MOTORISTS OF CASHLESS TOLLING 
IMPLEMENTATION AT THE MID-HUDSON BRIDGE  

  

Highland, N.Y. – The New York State Bridge Authority (NYSBA) is reminding area drivers of the 
upcoming implementation of cashless tolling at the Mid-Hudson Bridge. The switch is scheduled to 
occur at midnight on the morning of Tuesday, March 1, 2022.  

Motorists will experience non-stop travel under gantries with state-of-the-art sensors and cameras 
that read E-ZPass tags and take license plate images. Vehicles with E-ZPass tags will be 
automatically charged and vehicles without E-ZPass tags will have their license plate image captured 
and a toll bill mailed to the registered owner of the vehicle via Tolls by Mail NY. All drivers without an 
E-ZPass tag are strongly encouraged to obtain one to take advantage of savings and convenience. 

Cashless tolling is already in use on the Authority’s Bear Mountain, Newburgh-Beacon, Kingston-
Rhinecliff, and Rip Van Winkle bridges.  

Information about the cashless tolling project and the benefits of E-ZPass can be found on the Bridge 
Authority’s website, www.nysba.ny.gov, and its social media pages. 

About the New York State Bridge Authority 

The New York State Bridge Authority operates the Bear Mountain, Newburgh-Beacon, Mid-Hudson, 
Kingston-Rhinecliff and Rip Van Winkle Bridges. It also owns and maintains the structure of the 
Walkway Over the Hudson pedestrian bridge. The Authority is funded principally from bridge tolls and 
receives no state or federal tax monies for bridge maintenance and operation. Learn more at 
www.nysba.ny.gov. The New York State Bridge Authority can be found on Facebook 
at www.facebook.com/NYSBridge and on Twitter at www.twitter.com/NYSBridge. 
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